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Brandy Butler

From: Consumer Contact
Sent: Monday, March 12, 2018 9:30 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: Correspondence for docket 20160101

Correspondence for docket 20160101 
 
Angie Calhoun 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us [mailto:consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Friday, March 09, 2018 5:15 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER: 126161 
 
CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Joe Strickland 
Telephone:  
Email: jstrickland357@aol.com 
Address: 349 New Waterford Place  Longwood FL 32779 
 
BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Rhonda Strickland Account Number: 9548210000 
Address: 349 New Wtareford Place Longwood FL 32779 
 
Water County Selected: Seminole                                           
 
COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaint against Utilities, Inc. of Florida 
Details: 
My Complaint is that no business has the right to rise there rate and reduce there water pressure service when they are 
a monopoly in this area or any other area. 
we have no choice of who we get our water from my rate has doubled and tripled its a said day when your water bill is 
more than your power bill by 50 - 100 dollars more than the power bill. I'm a businessman and don't have a problem 
with a 5-10-15 percent increase but a 100 to 200 percent increase its not like a gas station or a store or bank where you 
have choices you can go somewhere else with your money but we with Utilities, Inc are stuck with a monopoly on water 
and sewerage not only that they get this outrageous increase but with the president tax break there get that increase as 
well. 
we in this area are researching to see which public officials voted for this increase and will make sure they are not 
elected again its the power of voting 
 
Thank You 
Joe Strickland 
 
 
 




